
Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee Minutes 
 April 10, 2014 Meeting 

7:30– 8:45 p.m. 
Goodnow Library, 2nd Floor 

 
Attendees: Diane Muffitt; Frank Lyons; Anne Slugg, Chair, Mary Addonizio 

 
Administrative 
March’s meeting minutes were reviewed and approved. 
 
Updates 
Frank Lyons mentioned that a dredging study may also be done for Grist Mill Pond, but it will 
not be dredged this year. Stearns Mill Pond and Carding Mill Pond will be harvested this 
summer. An estimated cost to dredge Carding Mill Pond is $3.9 million if a company does it. 
Frank said that the HBPA may purchase 2 dredgers if they can get Community Preservation 
Committee (CPC) funding. After using the dredgers, they would be sold and the money given to 
the CPC. 
 
Frank said that Debbie Dineen mentioned possible dredging Duck Pond of silt.  
 
Map 
Anne Slugg will look into changing the label of the Duck Pond on the map. We are looking at 
fishing, boating, public access, trails, and other relevant information. 
	
  
Photo	
  Exhibit	
  
The	
  PWC	
  will	
  do	
  a	
  photo	
  exhibit	
  showing	
  the	
  benefits	
  of	
  pond	
  harvesting.	
  
	
  
Riverfest 
Riverfest is June 21-22. The pull-a-thon is June 21. The Duck Race is June 22. There may also 
be flyfishing. 
 
Meetings  
The next PWC meeting will be:  Thursday, June 5, 2014 @ 7:30 pm, Flynn Building, Thompson 
Room, second floor.   


